July 19, 1973

Mr. Jerry Long

U. 8. Geological Survey
P. O. Box 1809
Durango, Colorado

Dear Mr. Long:

We are submitting the enclosed form for permit to drill our
Hanson #24 in our Hospah Dakota "D" Extension. We staked the
location 300* from the south edge of a drilling unit because of the
main Hospah wash. The original stake was within 15 of the edge
of the 8' deep wash and did not allow room for a location. We would
have to move at least 125 north to allow room for a location out of
the wash so we chose to move 50 south toward known production,

Please give us adminstrative approval for this location as permitted.

Best regards,

JHA/mah
Enclosure
cc: Dick Denman
Al Kendrick - O % G Commission ~ New Mexico
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